
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: Shawna 

 SUBJECT: HRA Appointment 

 DATE: February 22, 2024            

 

Kathy Kleinbaum from The Oaks called and notified us that HRA Member Sandra Peterson just 

passed away. This leaves an open seat on the HRA Board. Kathy said a few months ago Mark 

Oleen had asked about an opening on the Board, which was not open at the time. Mark has 

submitted his Board Application for the HRA Board. He would finish Sandra Peterson’s term, 

which ends on 12-31-2026. 

   


